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The school year has ended in Guinea, but Samuel believes in keeping the children construc�vely 
occupied with year-round educa�on. Summer school has started. Samuel and Marc (the resident 
director) are reinforcing English, math, and science skills for the younger children at the compound.  
10 of the older students are atending a school that offers English and Computer Skills, not available 
elsewhere in town. When they graduate high school with these skills, they will be far ahead of their 
peers in Guinea. Tui�on for these supplementary classes was provided through a gi� by a generous 
donor to My Vision for Refugees, Inc.   
 

          
 
Marie (L) and Rachelle (R) love working on the laptops that were donated to HOH a couple of years ago. 

We need additional laptop computers for the children’s use. 
 



 
Construc�on of the new boys’ dormitory con�nues and should be completed in July. 

 

 
Workers balance on wheelbarrows to stucco the ceiling! 

 
Samuel is scheduled to visit this fall from October 13 to November 14, 2023. He’ll be available to speak 

to small or large groups or individuals. Please contact John Dunaway at 478-719-3564 or 
dunaway_jm@mercer.edu  if you would like to set up an appointment. 

Thank you for your generous support of this mission. Without your help, 
 these young lives would not get the godly family and educa�on they deserve. 

 
IMMEDIATE NEEDS: 

• SPONSOR A CHILD -- $2,000 is full sponsorship for an entire year, but we also 
welcome partial sponsors at whatever level you can afford.  

• DESKS, METAL BEDS AND MATTRESSES for the new building. We also need to 
replace existing wooden beds, which have served these growing children for 

nearly 10 years.  
 

We thank you all for your prayers and financial support. 
My Vision for Refugees Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization.  

All donations are 100% tax deductible. 
Checks can be sent to: 

1266 West Paces Ferry Road, Suite 508 
Atlanta, GA 30324 [Please note change of address!] 

Online donations can be made via our website 
www.myvision4refugees.org 

“God makes homes for the homeless.”  Ps. 68:6 (The Message) 
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